Hello FAMBA Family!

As we move into the second half of an incredible season, we want to take a moment to thank
our volunteers! Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm-here’s a look at what's
ahead in October.

Proposed Budget
The proposed budget is available for review here, and we ask parents to try to attend the next
board meeting to vote on its approval. Your input is essential in this process!

By-Laws

The by-laws are available for review_here, and we need parents to attend the next board
meeting (in-person or zoom) to vote on the approval. Your participation is crucial for this
important decision!

2nd Apparel Orders & Halftime Shirts

e At this time we do not yet have an estimated delivery date for these orders. When they're
in, they will be sent home with students.

Fundraisers (separate emails will be sent out as well with full details)

e Marianna’s Hoagie and Pizza: Now thru 10/15, Delivery 11/11
e Janes Stromboli Pepperoni Rolls & Pumpkin Rolls 10/7-10/18, Delivery the end of Oct
e Applicious Apples: 10/15-11/4, Delivery TBD

Upcoming FAMBA Meeting

e Mark your calendars for our next meeting on Tuesday, October 15, at 7 PM in the HS
chorus room or via Zoom! We need your attendance! Your input is vital to FAMBA as
we need you to vote on behalf of your kids. We try to keep our meetings under an hour.

Senior Night Concession Stand Volunteers

e We are still in need of additional volunteers to help out at the concession stand for
Senior Night! If you're available, your support would be greatly appreciated to ensure the
evening runs smoothly for our seniors. Sign Up Now!

Senior Night Festivity Volunteers

e We'd love to ensure our senior families can enjoy the night without any stress—if you
don’t have a senior, please consider stepping up to help with our senior family activities
by signing up here.


https://famba-pa.com/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/2024-25-Annual-Budget-1.pdf
https://famba-pa.com/links/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DAAA72BA7F4CE9-concession
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DAAA72BA7F4CE9-44975793-senior

Halloween Parade

e Mark your calendars for the marching band to participate in the Freeport Halloween
Parade on Wednesday, October 23.

Band Banquet

Save the date: Sunday, November 3 from 1pm-4pm.

We’re excited to celebrate the end of a fantastic season at our upcoming marching band
banquet and would love your help! Please check out the available volunteer slots below — your
support will make the event truly special. Sign up here!

Stay Connected

To keep up with updates and additional information, consider joining our EAMBA
Facebook Group and visiting our website at https://famba-pa.com.

Best regards,
FAMBA


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4DAAA72BA7F4CE9-45659406-marching
https://www.facebook.com/groups/288073571528897/
https://www.facebook.com/groups/288073571528897/
https://famba-pa.com/

